® s : :
Y Support our Satori students in our second ever Read-a-thon!
v \r:‘ Students will collect pledges for minutes read outside of class during our Love of
’ Reading week, Starting Monday, February 28 - Friday, March 4, 2022.

@

R e O d— G—T h O n Your support will encourage our students to develop a lifetime love of reading

while raising money for Satori. And Satori will retain 100% of the funds raised!

Satori Student: Classroom Teacher:
STUDENTS/PARENTS: Complete this section before the Satori Read-a-thon: VOLUNTEERS: Complete this section after the Satori
*Turn your forms in by Monday, 2/28 Read-a-thon:
Supporter Contact Information: | pledge for each minute spent reading: | # Of minutes read:
Name: 25¢ 50¢ $1.00 $2.00
$
Phone or email:
other: Flat Amount: $ Paymenttype: Cash Check PayPal
Name: 25¢ 50¢ $1.00 $2.00
$
Phone or email:
other: Flat Amount: $ Payment type: cash check PayPal
Name: 25¢ 50¢ $1.00 $2.00
$
Phone or email:
other: Flat Amount: $ Payment type: cash check PayPal
Name: 25¢ 50¢ $1.00 $2.00
$
Phone or email:
other: Flat Amount: $ Payment type: cash check PayPal
Name: 25¢ 50¢ $1.00 $2.00
$
Phone or email:
other: Flat Amount: $ Payment type: cash check PayPal

Students: Keep track of your minutes read at home from Monday through to Friday!
(Minutes spent being read to can be tracked for our readers in Prek or Kindergarden)

Parents/Supporters: After the student has completed their reading minutes, the student will Total collected: $
return to let you know how many minutes they read and collect funds from you. Pledge
payments are due March 21. Cash & checks (payable to: Satori School) are accepted.
PayPal payments are accepted on our website: www.satorischool.org/support/read-a-thon/

Thank you for supporting Satori and our awesome readers!


http://www.satorischool.org/support/read-a-thon/

